
 

6th September 2024 

 
Dear Families,  
 
What a lovely second week back to school it has been! We have welcomed our new Reception 
children this week and they have settled in beautifully! It has been so lovely to see so many 
smiles on the gate at both ends of the day, and every time I have been into the classroom, they 
have been just so happy to be learning and joining in with each other! I am sure they will all be 
exhausted by the end of the week!   
 
 
Year 3 started their swimming journey yesterday and Mrs Winter said they were all fantastic! 
Well done Year 3! The first week is often full of getting the children into groups etc, so the fun 
will definitely start next week now they are all in the correct groups for their swimming             
confidence.  
 
 
The Clubs letter will be coming out today with them being online tonight through the new Arbor 
system.  If you haven't yet managed to get logged on (we know there is an issue if you have 
children already on Arbor at a different school), please do get in touch with us and we will help 
as much as we can.  Thank you for bearing with us whilst we move over to the new system, we 
are currently moving over any balances so this will show too.  
We HOPE (with our fingers and toes crossed) that the clubs system will be fairly painless          
tonight, however with no clubs on Monday, we will have time to iron out any issues if they arise. 
Thank you for your patience with us. Please don't panic!  
 
 
We had our first Fire Drill practise today, so the children know exactly what to do in an               
emergency.  They were all fantastic in evacuating the building quickly and safely, and lining up 
for their registers to be taken as quickly as possible.  Well done to them all! 
 
 
Please also look out for the list of big dates for the year that I hope will be ready to come out 
with the newsletter today (if not, to follow shortly).  
As always, there will be dates added throughout the year, but the main ones are on there for 
you all to plan as needed.  
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone and I look forward to another wonderful week for Team 
Binstead next week.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Chessell 

 



Attendance  3.9.24-11.9.24 

EYFS:  100%                       Year 1:  94.88% 

Year 2: 100%                       Year 3:  99.75% 

Year 4: 98.57%                      Year 5: 97.7% 

Year 6: 96.55%         Whole School       98.2% 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  4 hour 15minutes 

Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

; 

SCHOOL MEAL TASTER DAY 

On Thursday October 3rd we are holding a Taster Day to encourage our KS1 children to take up their 

Universal Free School Meals.  All the children in Reception and Years 1 and 2 who have not ordered a 

dinner, will be offered a small taster pot.  They can choose from chicken and broccoli pasta or chilli no 

carne (vegetarian chilli) . There will be no pressure for them to eat anything they do not want. 

 Week 2 

menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

Cheese and 

Tomato Pizza 

Beef  

Bolognese 

Roast Pork Butter  

Chicken   

Curry 

Fish fingers 

Option 2 

  

Vegetarian 

Bolognese 

Veggie  

Burrito 

Quorn Roast Macaroni 

Cheese 

Quorn   

Dippers 

Dessert Chocolate 

Cookie 

Carrot,      

Orange and 

Sultana Slice 

Orange Jelly Chocolate 

Shortbread 

with Fruit 

Orange   

Drizzle 





COMING SOON… 

Look out for your child’s artwork coming home with them in 

the next week or so! 

More information will be given soon. 

 

 




